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 10:30 Exercise Group 

with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 You Tube Laugh 
7:00 Easter Candy 
Guess 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Manicures  
7:00 Tuck Cart  

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Ice Cream Cones  
7:00 Walker Cleaning 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Giant Boggle   

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Ladder Ball  
6:45 Bingo  

2:00 News and Views 
7:00 Movie Night  

10:15 Roman  
Catholic Communion 
with Mary Barnes  
2:00 Near Beer Taste 
Testing 
 

 
NATIONAL BEER DAY 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Cards and Games 
3:00 Watch a Live 
Stream of the Solar 
Eclipse     

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Manicures  
7:00 Tuck Cart 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Church Service 
with Pastor Brian 
Hymers 
2:00 Ice Cream Cones  
7:00 Eye Glass Cleaning 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 YAH MEETING 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Bean Bag 
Shuffleboard  
6:45 Bingo 

2:00 News and Views 
7:00 Movie Night 

10:15 Roman  
Catholic Communion 
with Mary Flannery   
2:00 Sunday Social 
2:00 Church Service 
with Phil Kuttain  

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 All About the Titanic  
 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Manicures  
7:00 Tuck Cart 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Church Service 
with Pastor Ken 
Whiting 
2:00 Ice Cream Cones  
7:00 Walker Cleaning 

10:00 Mass with  
Father 
10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Jeopardy 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Target Toss  
6:45 Bingo 

2:00 News and Views 
7:00 Movie Night  

10:15 Roman  
Catholic Communion 
with Mary Ryan   
2:00 Sunday Social 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 ABC Recycled Items  
 
 
 

Wear GREEN for  
Earth Day 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Manicures  
7:00 Tuck Cart 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Church Service 
with Pastor Brian 
Hymers 
2:00 Ice Cream Cones  
7:00 Eye Glass Cleaning 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Tic Tac Toe Trivia   
 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Make Baked 
Pretzels  
6:45 Bingo 

 
NATIONAL  

PRETZEL DAY 

2:00 News and Views 
7:00 Movie Night  

10:15 Roman  
Catholic Communion 
with Linda Kistner  
2:00 Who’s Your Hero & 
What Makes Someone a 
Hero 
 

    NATIONAL 
SUPERHERO DAY 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Cards and Games 

10:30 Exercise Group 
with One Care-Zoom 
2:00 Entertainment with 
Ken Dale  
7:00 Tuck Cart 

 
 
 
 

 

SEAFORTH RETIREMENT COMMUNITY  
  DUE TO UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES PROGRAM CHANGES MAY OCCUR WITHOUT ADVANCED WARNING.   


